
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

‘Cycle, Scoot or Walk to Santa’ December Challenge! 
From Monday 30th November to Friday 11th December inclusive 

 
As a Sustrans ‘Active Travel’ School and as part of our commitment to promote ‘Active 
Travel’ to school, we will be ‘Cycling, Scooting or Walking to Santa’, starting on Monday 
30th November. We would like to invite you and your family to join us!  
 
During this period building up to Christmas, we want to encourage children to cycle, scoot 
or walk to school as many days as possible, with a chance to win exciting bike related 
prizes! 
 
 
How does it work!? 
Every time a pupil (pupils only) bikes, scoots or walks to school, they will receive a raffle 
ticket. The raffle will be drawn on 16th December in assembly. 
The first ticket to be drawn will win a Christmas stocking full of bike goodies!!! 
The more you bike, scoot or walk to school, the more chance you have of winning a prize! 
 
 
We hope that you will support this event by encouraging your children to bike, scoot or 
walk to school as often as possible. Please remember that cycling, scooting and walking 
are fun, family activities and a great way to increase activity levels and reduce the traffic 
congestion around school.  
 
 
Happy travelling!!! 
 
 
Your ‘Active Travel Officer’: Keith Reed 
Tel: 07717 696 999  
Email: keith.reed@sustrans.org.uk 
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